
Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair, and members of the committee,

I urge you to support HB 2333. It is imperative for the health and wellbeing of foster children to track the prescription drugs they are 
taking. Please vote yes, in support of this common sense legislation. 

Thank you,
Melissa Cochran


